STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 3
for

HAWAII BELT ROAD
DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS
VICINITY OF HAKALAU BRIDGE
FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. STP-019-2(60)

Amend the NOTICE TO BIDDERS as follows:

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Prospective bidders are hereby notified that the receiving of sealed bids at
the Contracts Office, Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbowi Street,
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, or at the Office of the District Engineer — Hawaii, 50
Makaala Street, Hilo, Hawaii 96720, for HAWAII BELT ROAD, DRAINAGE
IMPROVEMENTS, VICINITY OF HAKALAU BRIDGE, FEDERAL-AID
PROJECT NO. STP-019-2(60), DISTRICT OF NORTH HILO, ISLAND OF
HAWAI| has been CANCELLED.

/" GLENN M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D.
Director of Transportation
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NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

Prospective bidders are hereby notified that the receiving of sealed bids at the
Contracts Office, Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu,
Hawaii 96813, or at the Office of the District Engineer — Hawaii, 50 Makaala Street,
Hilo, Hawaii 96720, for HAWAIlI BELT ROAD, DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS,
VICINITY OF HAKALAU BRIDGE, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. STP-019-2(60),

DISTRICT OF NORTH HILO, ISLAND OF HAWAII has been CANCELLED.

%K!MOTO, Ph.D.

Director of Transportation




